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Committee Chair - Monty Petipas 

2024 was a good year for us with good turnouts. Most weeks we had double digit turnouts and mid-

summer we had close to 20 shooters at some matches.   

 Hopefully the interest from last year will continue in 2025. We look to provide some different 

types of stages (versus the usual 2 standard Steel Challenge stages) in mid-summer, when we have 

longer light.  

 I would like to thank everyone for the extra help this past summer as I was limited in what I 

could do because of medical issues. 


